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23rd September 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

After a somewhat sombre start to the week with the Queen’s funeral, the children returned to school full of energy on Tuesday and have had another fantastic week. 

 

Playtime 

We thought you might like to see some of the exciting play taking place at breaktimes and lunchtimes.  We continue to develop outdoors and the next step will be to 

introduce a construction area.  We also continue to seek donations of wellies, pans, spoons, pushchairs and dressing up clothes. 

 

 

Wellies and Coats 

Please remember to send your child to school with a pair of named wellies (in a carrier bag) which they will keep on their peg.  Only pupils with wellies will be allowed on 

the field when it is wet.  Thank you to those who have already donated wellies for children who do not have their own.  

 

The weather has continued to have been relatively kind this week, but we would like the children to be able to stay outside even if it is raining lightly, so they need to be 

prepared for wetter playtimes. Please therefore make sure going forward that your child comes to school with a coat.  

 

School Pets 

There has been great excitement in school this week thanks to the arrival of our new school guinea pigs. We have acquired 2 baby boys thanks to a donation from a 

friend of one of our parents, Claire Jones. A big thanks to Claire for organising this for Low Ash. A further huge thanks to Karen Anderson and Kirsty & Danielle Delaney-

Anderson for their kind donations which have helped us to fund the guinea pig ‘starter pack’ (food, bedding etc). We have now finalised names for Low Ash’s new 

additions. Suggestions included Salt & Pepper, Edmund & Peter (from the Lion, Witch and the Wardrobe), Casper & Jet and Oreo & McFlurry!  The ‘winning’ names are 

Casper and Oreo. 

 

School website – homework and behaviour update 

You will now find updated information on homework and the new behaviour system on the school website.  If you have any further questions, please talk to your child’s 

class teacher. 

 

Homework | Low Ash Primary School 

 

Behaviour Management | Low Ash Primary School 

 

Parking 

The Wrose Bull has contacted us to say that some parents and carers are using the Wrose Bull car park when collecting children at the end of the school day, causing 

customers to have nowhere to park. They have informed us that they are installing a new CCTV in the car park that will register vehicle registration plates and cars will 

start receiving a fine if they are not using the Wrose Bull. 

 

  

https://lowash.bradford.sch.uk/curriculum/homework/
https://lowash.bradford.sch.uk/restorative-practice-behaviour-management/
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Dates for your diaries 

 

Monday 26th September – 2BR visit to Tropical World 

Thursday 29th September  - 2B trip to Tropical World 

Tuesday 4th October – individual and family group photographs (further information will be sent out next week) 

Friday 21st October – school closes for half term 

Monday 31st October – school re-opens after half term 

Wednesday 2nd and Thursday 3rd November – consultation evenings (more information will follow about this nearer the time, but, following parental feedback, these 

will once again be held face to face in school) 

 
 

We hope you have a good weekend and look forward to seeing you all back in school on Monday. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Beth Medhurst and Fiona Meer 

Co-Headteachers                                                                                                            


